
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

The Issue:  
 

The shortage of potassium chloride 
2 mEq/mL vials is now resolved due 
to a supply of U.S. labelled Pfizer 
product and a secondary vendor, 
Omega, coming to market. 
 

Practice Implications:  
 

The 20 mL U.S. labelled Pfizer 
product remains in circulation and 
the new 10 mL vial size from Omega 
is also available for order. Pfizer’s 
regular Canadian products should 
return to market in the fall of 2019.  

 
Thank you to NH staff and 
physicians for your patience during this shortage. 
 

 

Drug Shortage Resolved  
Potassium chloride 2 mEq/mL 10 mL and 20 mL vials 

 

Date: August 16, 2019 
 

Drug Discontinuation  

Medication Change  

Recall  

Drug Shortage Resolution  

Formulary Changes  

 
For the information of: 
physicians, nurses, pharmacists 
 
For further information please contact 
Medication Use Management 
Pharmacists: 
 
Jessica Brecknock (250-267-5940) and 
Ryan Doerksen (250-565-5956) 
 
OR 
 
mumpharmacist@ northernhealth.ca 
 

PLEASE POST 
 

 


